

Chambers of

United States District Judge

Abraham Ribicoff Federal Building United States Courthouse 450 Main Street, Room 217 Hartford, CT 06103

October 6, 2020

Attorney Daniel B. Brill

Dear Attorney Brill:

I want to thank you for donating substantial time and effort to the representation of in the recently concluded, above-referenced matter. From my own observations and from the reports of Judge I know that your representation was zealous, conscientious, and effective. Your willingness to provide such fine legal services on a pro bono basis is in the highest traditions of the bar. Our Court could not provide justice to indigent litigants as effectively without the commitment of dedicated lawyers like yourself.

On behalf of myself, Judge and the other judges of the United States District Court for the District of Connecticut, please accept my gratitude for your service to the cause of justice.

With best regards,

Very truly yours,

United States District Judge